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To: Ms. McRobert and Ms. Mulcaster
Self Reflection
This was a school project that was extremely fun to me. It was a cool fun assessment that enhances your language and geography experience while sharing what you learned to the whole world. I learned a lot while doing this.
	One thing I did pretty well is the research. I read whole PDFs, I looked at various websites and I searched up videos that were best for my website. I included many images on each page of my website and I even added a poll at the end. Another thing I did well was not copying other websites word by word. Of course I did get information from websites, but I used the information and typed it in my own words.
	I think I should get a level 4. I don’t want to talk a lot about this, because I don’t want to sound like I’m bragging, but I included critical thinking by including all main points of Lake Tai’s pollution, I presented clear and well written information by including a lot of detail, I put the pages and information in a logical sequence and I used good vocabulary and used effective sentences. 
	Where should I start with the learning? I learned that geography is tied in with many things, for example language and sometimes science. For geography, I learned a lot about China, and the pollution in its lakes. China is a very developed country and that it should take care of the pollution and the industrial and agricultural waste. Reading Rusan, Eeman’s and Jennifer’s websites as well, I learned a lot of the different geographical places that are heavily polluted. Their websites are very interesting, and hold a lot of information as well.
	I plan to make more websites in the future, and learn a lot more about Weebly. Maybe I can buy the program and start building professional websites and share them to the world. I could also make some slideshows on the website because I haven’t done that on the Lake Tai website.
	Overall, this experience was amazing for me. I learned new things along this amazing website building website, and learned a lot about Lake Tai. Thank you Ms. McRobert and Ms. Mulcaster and everyone else who made this possible!
